
 

 

Invitation to view your child’s work – Thursday 7th July 2022 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

As you are aware, end of year reports will be sent out on Wednesday 6th July. There will then be an 

opportunity to come into school and view your child’s work on Thursday 7th July between 3pm 

and 4pm. You do not need to book an appointment, just pop in to your child’s classroom. Your child 

is welcome to attend with you and you will have a chance to look through their work. Your child’s 

class teacher will also be available at this time. It has been a long time since we have been able to 

do this with Covid restrictions so we are looking forward to seeing you all in school. 

If you have any problems attending at this time but would like to see your child’s work, please speak 

to your child’s class teacher.  

 

 

 

 

Mr. Paul Vine 

Head Teacher 
 


